



an academy within Nexus MAT

Little Common Lane, Kimberworth, Rotherham, S61 2RA Tel: 01709 740074



www.abbeyschool.co www.nexusMAT.org Executive Headteacher: Mrs. Luci Windle Head of School: Mr Wayne Askham







INSPIRE...BELIEVE...ACHIEVE

Dear #teamabbey Families

A warm welcome back to the new school year

I hope this letter finds you well and that you and your family had a wonderful summer together.

I am delighted to inform you that we have successfully refurbished our Food Technology and Science Lab over the summer. This will provide our students with more opportunities to enhance their curriculum and also be used for family events.

I am also pleased to introduce **Mr Flanagan**, who will be taking over from Mrs Brocklehurst as the main class teacher in L4 in the next few weeks. The students and Families will have the chance to meet and speak with Mr Flannigan during this transition period. Families in L4 will also receive Mr Flanagan's 1-page profile to give you more information about your child's new class teacher

I wanted to express my gratitude for the positive feedback we received regarding our Little Book of Key Dates.

In addition to these announcements we would like to say thank you to all our families. Your continued partnership and support play a crucial role in the success of our school. We appreciate the time and effort you invest in your child's education, and we look forward to working together over the coming year.

Best regards,

Mr. Askham

















